
Safe and Accepting Schools Team 
 
As outlined in Policy/Program 
Memorandum (PPM) No. 144, “Bullying 
prevention and intervention”, schools 
must have in place a Safe and 
Accepting Schools Team.  This team is 
responsible for fostering a safe, 
inclusive and, accepting school climate 
that must be chaired by a staff member 
and include the principal, at least one 
parent, teacher, non-teaching staff 
member or community partner.  It 
should also include at least one 
student. 
 

Safe and Accepting Schools Team Members 2022-23 

School: 
Hillcrest Central 

Chair: Lisa Jamieson 
(must be a school staff member) 

Principal/Vice-Principal: Erin Wettlaufer 

Teacher: Cassie Voegtle 

Non-Teaching Staff:  Crista Carmichael 

Student:  Jayla Leslie 

Parent: Catherine Brasjen 

Community Partner: 

Other(s): 
Brittany Scott 

 


